





www.ehchull.org

Address:

Inglemire Lane Hull, HU6 7TE

Phone: 01482 853203 Email: admin@ehchull.org

Dates for wb 6th

7th: Flu Vaccinations

7th: KS1 Sewerby Hall Trip

8th: Class 2 Stay & Pray @ 3pm

Residential

What a fantastic trip! The Year 6 children have had a brilliant few days enjoying all of the activities at Robinwood. From canoeing to raft building, to trapeeze flying, to climbing and archery, they approached each event with enthusiasm and determination. It has been lovely to see key values being developed over the duration of the residential and all children (and adults) have thoroughly earned their Half Term rest. Thank you to all parents who helped prepare their children to enjoy the trip. We know that they cannot wait to tell you all about their residential journey. You can catch up with their trip over on Twitter/X.



<u>Harvest Festival</u>

Thank you to everyone who attended our KS1 & KS2 Harvest Liturgies this week and to those who kindly donated food items.

KS1 Trip to Sewerby Hall

Key Stage 1 are very excited for their upcoming trip to Sewerby Hall. As the weather has become colder and wetter now we creep towards November, please ensure children wear suitable clothing to the trip,. Therefore, please bring a bag to put lunch, wellies and rain gear in for the likely chance that we need them. It will be easier for the children to carry them if everything is in one bag. Thank you.





Half Term

Earlier this week, our PCSO came to school to speak to some of our older children to ensure that we all enjoy the upcoming half term safely and sensibly, including across Halloween and Bonfire Night. We know that these are two exciting dates and we hope all of our children enjoy their week and that we see every pupil back and smiling on Monday 6th November,

Goodbyes

Today we said goodbye to Mr Wilson and Mrs Beedham.

We thank them for their incredible effort during their time here at Endsleigh. We wish them all the best and the staff and pupils will miss them both greatly.